
Painting Group March 2023 
 
The forecast for heavy snow was issued a few days before we were due to meet on 
March 10th, and sure enough, the leaden skies let rip on the afternoon before.  After 
contacting Anne, we decided it was prudent to cancel the meeting, in case the 
weather deteriorated further...which it duly did! 
 
So, the next meeting will be held on 14th April at Startforth Community Centre, from 
10 am to 12.  
 
New members welcome...just bring drawing and painting kit with you, along with a 
coffee cup. 
 
Please contact Val Hobbs at 0700497503 
 
Val Hobbs 
 


